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Dear Friends and Colleagues,

We are pleased to bring to your attention the forthcoming International Conference “The Rule of
Law in the Digital Era”, which will include a high-level Workshop “Cybercrime: A Major Threat to
the Rule of Law”. The Conference will be organized by the Faculty of Law, Babeş-Bolyai University,
in partnership with the U.S. Secret Service; Western Union; Microsoft; eBay; American Express;
the e-Europe R&D Centre of the Faculty of Management, Comenius University of Bratislava; the
Legal Informatics Chair, Faculty of Law, University of Milan; Intensa; the Cluj Police; Kaspersky Lab;
the Romanian Association of Intellectual Property Law; and the Eco-Romania XXI Foundation.

The Conference will feature an exceptional array of presenters and will provide a forum to discuss
essential research, policies, and practice issues, including Cyberattacks Prevention and
Investigation; Enforcement of Intellectual Property Rights and of e-Contracts; e-Payments;
Protection of International Human Rights and Security; Transnational Organized Crime and
Criminal Networks; Anti-Corruption Strategy; Law Enforcement Technology; International Law
Enforcement Cooperation; e-Discovery Solutions; and Effectiveness of the Romanian Laws and
Law Enforcement. The papers accepted for presentation at the Conference will be published in a
book.

Our guests will comprise academics; rule of law professionals from the legal, government, NGOs,
and international organizations; information security experts; other officials. We trust that
personal contributions at the Conference will allow for interesting discussions and provide
valuable insights, to be used for the strengthening of the Rule of Law. We are looking forward to
your response and participation. We would be grateful if this announcement could be shared with
other interested parties, by forwarding this Invitation.

Professor Ioana Vasiu, Conference Chair Professor Florin Streteanu, Dean, Faculty of Law


